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From: registrar
Sent: June 6, 2017 4:28 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 5, 2017 11:46 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-05 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Paul Tylecek 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Why are you allowing Hydro One to continue to increase their rates when they and the Ontario 
Liberals have already made so much money from us that they can continue giving their CEO's those 
big bonuses. Sound very illegal if you ask me. You'd almost think that you guys were being paid of by 
the Ontario Liberals and Hydro one. Or perhaps you folks are members of the Ontario Liberal goons. 
Maybe Ontario citizens should pick their own group to review our energy rates. How could you 
possibly support such an obvious con to take as much money from us as possible and still claim to 
be an independent review board. Hydro One had extra profits and gets a big swipe from the Ontario 
Governments Tax money. (our money)and all they do is pay themselves more money. This is pure 
greed NOT progress. 
Paul Tylecek 
 




